
 
Dear IMPT patients:  
 
In light of the current COVID-19 emergency situation, the IMPT team is working hard to minimize the 
spread of the virus and keep you as well as our team and families safe and healthy.  
 
Following please find our procedures and requested help from you.  
 
IMPT Procedures 

• We continue to use diligent handwashing and hand sanitizers.  
• We continue to change sheets and pillow cases.  
• We clean surfaces with non-toxic disinfectant between each patient.  
• We have added a powerful Hepa air purifying system.  
• If you do not feel comfortable waiting in the front office, you can wait outside and we’ll “wave 

you in”. If you need to use the restroom, please ring the door bell and the front office staff will let 
you in. You must wear a mask to enter the building.  

• We have gloves that we can use for treatment upon a patient request. 
 
Requested Help from YOU 
 
ALL PATIENTS MUST WEAR A MASK.  
 
We have to work together to minimize the spread of the virus, so we also cordially request of you:  
 

1) Before/during your appointment:  
a. Please wash/sanitize your hands. 
b. Gives us a thumbs up, air hugs, foot tap or something else creative, in lieu of a 

handshake.  
2) If you have traveled, please call us in advance of your appointment so we can discuss your plan of 

care. Self-quarantine and medical exam are recommended as first steps.  
3) If you have a fever, respiratory symptoms, a cough, or any other symptoms of COVID 19, we 

cordially ask you to cancel your appointment at least 24 hours in advance! Consult your primary 
doctor or urgent care! 

 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter and let’s work together to stop the spread, stay safe and 
healthy!  
 
IMPT team   


